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From: Shafiq Jamal <shafiq.jamal@fvreb.bc.ca> 
Sent: November 8, 2021 12:41 PM
To: Darryl Walker <DWalker@whiterockcity.ca>
Cc: Chris Magnus <CMagnus@whiterockcity.ca>; Baldev S. Gill <baldev.gill@fvreb.bc.ca>; Shafiq
Jamal <shafiq.jamal@fvreb.bc.ca>; Ritu Khanna (ritu@sswrchamber.ca) <ritu@sswrchamber.ca>;
patricia@patricialapena.com
Subject: Lit Benches | FVRB's 100th Anniversary in 2022 and Chamber's 85th Anniversary
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Mayor Walker,
 
On October 19, 2021, the Fraser Valley Real Estate Board (FVREB) kicked-off a yearlong celebration
of its Centennial. FVREB is a member-based organization representing more than 4,200 Realtors
(and counting) in the Lower Mainland communities of White Rock, Surrey, North Delta, Langley (City
as well as the Township), Abbotsford, and Mission.
 
As a part of this historical and significant milestone event, which recognizes Realtors’ vital role in
helping people and businesses to find communities in which to live and thrive, it is the FVREB’s
distinct pleasure and honour to gift and unveil an illuminated (programmable and colour-changing –
sere attached PDF for an example) bench to the City of White Rock.  And this timely gift would also
represent a great tie-in with the South Surrey & White Rock Chamber of Commerce’s 85th Anniversary
celebrations.
 
The bench is intended to help beautify the community, provide citizens with an inviting and
attractive place to rest, and serve as a reminder of the lasting contributions of Fraser Valley Realtors
as community builders.
 
Further to our recent discussions, we are extremely pleased to offer each additional bench to the
City of White Rock, at 50% off the cost to us, so $3,250 for each bench beyond the one we are
gifting, valued at $6,500.
 
Please do let us know if this works for the City and advise us on how many additional benches you
would like. Notwithstanding the current supply chain challenges, it is our hope that the benches
would be with us here in the Lower Mainland, sometime by February 2022. And on that note, we will
work with you and your team on a bench unveiling event with VIP’s and other key stakeholders
invited to join the celebration.
 
























The total wattage is only 40 watts and needs a 110v feed into the left hand edge of the bench.
The bench is 180cm ling x 63cm wide and 77cm high.
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We look forward to working with you and your team in the near future.
 
Regards,
 
 

 

Shafiq Jamal (He/Him/His)
Communications Consultant
Direct: 604.930.7620 | shafiq.jamal@fvreb.bc.ca
 
Fraser Valley Real Estate Board
15463 104 Avenue, Surrey, BC, V3R 1N9
Tel: 604.930.7600 | 1.877.286.5685 | www.fvreb.bc.ca
 
 

 
This message and its contents are confidential. If you received this message in error, do not use or rely upon it.
Instead, please inform the sender and then delete it. Thank you.
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